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Email Angie and Melinda in the office. Please use chsps-aa@brsd.ab.ca to report 
student absences and any other messages you need to relay to office staff.  

Office staff can be reached via email 

Thursday, Jan. 5, 2023 

Classes Resume 

 

Monday, Jan. 30, 2023 

No School 

Professional Learning 

 

Tuesday, Jan 31, 2023 

Semester 2 Begins 

 

Thursday, Feb. 2, 2023 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Thursday, Feb. 16  

to Friday, Feb. 17, 2023 

No School 

Teachers Convention 

 

Monday, Feb. 20, 2023 

School Closed 

Family Day 

 

Tuesday, Feb. 21, 2023 

No School 

Staff Collaboration 

 

Thursday, March 2, 2023 

2:20 p.m. Early Out 

Staff Meeting 

 

Monday, March 20, 2023 

No School 

Staff Collaboration 

Principal’s 
Message 

Happy New Year!  
 
2023 is here and many things will keep staff and students busy at 
CHSPS throughout the month of January. Jr High students will be 
attending the drama production “Newsies” later in the month. 
Students in Grades 9-12 will be finishing up their first semester 
courses…more information regarding Exam Week will be coming 
soon. The basketball season is also in full swing and with it, the 
excitement from tournaments and league games! Grades 1-6 are 
business as usual! 
 
Keep checking PowerSchool as it is a great source for student 
academic progress via real-time reporting (marks and comments 
updated bi-weekly for core subjects at minimum). Please remember 
to reach out to your child’s teacher if you have any questions. They 
are the first point of contact and will be able to speak about 
specifics directly with you. Email them directly to book an 
appointment if necessary (phone, Google Meet or in person). 
 
Thank you very much for your ongoing support and kind words 
about the good work going on at Central High Sedgewick Public 
School. The positive partnership between CHSPS and families is 
extremely important for the success of all learners. :) 
  
Feel free to contact me and/or Mr. Madison Nickel if you ever have 
any questions (email: rcowan@brsd.ab.ca/mnickel@brsd.ab.ca or 
phone: 780-384-3817). 
 

Be well always,  
Richard Cowan 
Principal 

mailto:chsps-aa@brsd.ab.ca


We acknowledge that the land on 
which we gather, traditionally known 
as asiniskawsipisis (Stoney Creek), is 
Treaty 6 territory and a traditional 
meeting ground for many Indigenous 

peoples. The land on 
which we are located 
provided a travelling 
route and home to the 
Maskwacis Nêhiyawak, 
Nakoda, Tsuut’ina 
Nations, the Métis, and 
other Indigenous peoples. 
Their spiritual and 
practical relationships to 
the land create a rich 
heritage for our learning 
and our life as a 
community.  

Treaty 6      
Acknowledgement 

 

Don’t be left out on Yearbook Day!!! 
 

Order your 2022/2023 Yearbook now!  
 

Scan here to order or go to 
www.jostensyearbook.com, or our school 
website.  

Yearbooks are $35 each. 

http://www.jostensyearbook.com


HOT LUNCH and MILK orders open January 9th and close January 20th. All orders must be 
paid for by January 25th or your order will be deleted. 
 
Go to www.chsps.hotlunches.net to order. You can send an e-Transfer to 
chspscouncil@gmail.com. This is an automatic deposit so no password is required. 

You could also submit a cheque directly to the school. We ask that you still input your order 
online and simply print out a ‘Remittance Form’. Then send it to the school, along with a 
cheque. Cheques are payable to: 
 
CHSPS PARENT SUPPORT ASSOCIATION.  
 
This session of hot lunch and milk will run from February 
to June. You will not have another opportunity to 
order for this session after January 20th.   
 
Please triple check your order (especially Subway!) 
before submitting. Many people forget to select a type of 
meat or check the wrong boxes for veggies.   
 
The lunch and milk program will run even if buses do 
not! No refunds given if not present! If your child is 
absent, please have your child pick up their hot lunch 
when they return. 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help pick up hot 
lunches from vendors and to help sort and deliver to 
students. Be sure to click on the “volunteer” button for 
the lunches you are able to help with! 
 
Still have questions, email Lisa at lburgess@brsd.ab.ca 
or Janna at jfreadrich@brsd.ab.ca. 

http://www.chsps.hotlunches.net
mailto:lburgess@brsd.ab.ca
mailto:jfreadrich@brsd.ab.ca


Athletes of the Month 

November 

SH Girls Volleyball Team — For 
stepping up and being committed 
athletes for the year.  



Athletes of the Month 

November 

SH Boys Volleyball Team  



Athletes of the Month 

November 

Tanner Bahm, Gr. 9 — Helping 
with archery startup, helping 
younger archers with skills, etc.  

Cabrie Tanton, Gr. 9 — Full of 
energy, encouraging, being a 
leader, tries her best at Hockey 
Academy. 



Citizens of the Month 

November 

Kegan Berry, Gr. 8 — Very polite 
student, always saying good 
morning/good night.  

Keeley Sorken, Gr. 8 —  For always 
being friendly and kind, includes 
everyone and offers to help.  

Emily Goodrich, Gr. 10 —  For 
always being polite, friendly and 
helpful and getting all her 
assignments done on time! 

Rebecca Toews, Gr. 11 — For 
carrying the flag for Remembrance 
Day.  






